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Statement by Mrs Gladice Pickering, Legal Attaché during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Sweden, 26 January 2015, 09h00 – 12h30

Thank you Mr. President,

Namibia welcomes the delegation of Sweden to the 21st Session of the UPR. Namibia notes the strides made by the Swedish Government in anti-discrimination efforts, including the increased budget allocation to be distributed to anti-discrimination activities from 2013 and the protection against discrimination associated with age which was extended on 1 January 2013 to apply broadly to all the sectors of society covered by the Discrimination Act.

In light of this, Namibia recommends: 
1. That Sweden considers establishing an independent national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris Principles.
2. That Sweden enhances efforts to combat discrimination, including racial discrimination; xenophobia and related intolerances.

We wish Sweden all the best during their review. 

I thank you Mr. President   


Tel:  + 41 22 7330220                                                                                                                         1st Floor, 15, Chemin Louis-Dunant


                      Fax: + 41 22 7344907	                                                           CH -1202, Geneva


                      Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@missionofnamibia.ch" �info@missionofnamibia.ch�                                                                                                                              Switzerland


                      Website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.missionofnamibia.ch" �www.missionofnamibia.ch� 








EMBASSY/PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA








REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA








All official correspondence should be addressed to the Head of Mission 
PAGE  
2

